
FACT SHEET 

Charter of Budget Responsibility Amendment Bill 2025 

 

The Charter of Budget Responsibility Amendment Bill 2025 aligns the 

frequency of Fiscal Sustainability Reports to the standard term for the 

House of Assembly. 

 

It also changes the date by which Fiscal Sustainability Reports are 

required to 30 September, in order to ensure sufficient time is allowed for 
the next report to be prepared. 

 


